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Annual District Wellness Policy Summary Report

After a review was conducted of our district wellness policy for the 2021-22 school year, all Hillside Schools
are compliant with our district's wellness policy.

As a result of the goals and objectives of the district wellness policy currently being met at all schools, no
action plan is needed at this time to achieve any of the school's wellness goals or weliness objectives for
the 2022-23 school year.

Review of compliance with the district' wellness policy will again take place during the 2022-23
school year to confirm that all the goals and objectives of the district's wellness policy continue

to be accomplished.



